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 Friday 28th April - School 

closed for teacher training day 

 Monday 1st  May - Bank 

Holiday 

 Monday 8th May RFN (a.m.) 

Farm Trip, RVO (p.m.) Farm 

Trip 

 Tuesday 9th May - RCG (a.m.)

Farm Trip 

 Thursday 4th May - LOWER 

SCHOOL ONLY closed for 

polling  day 

 Friday 5th May - Class 

assembly 3TT (Upper 9:15) 

   Reception Popcorn sale 3:00pm 

(for Reception only) 

 Friday 26th May - Last day of 

term 

 Monday 5th June -Whole 

school returns 

 Thursday 8th June - WHOLE 

SCHOOL closed for polling  

day  

 Friday 21st July -Last day of 

term 

Remember to check the 

weekly newsletters for more 

trips and events.  

Attendance  
Whole school attendance 
for week commencing 3rd 

April  was 95.3% 

Best Lower School Attendance RVO 99.3 % 

Best Upper School Attendance 6VP 99.7%  

   Summer Uniform  

 

Reminder that summer 
uniform can now be worn 
until October half term.  

This is polo shirts at upper 
school and summer 

dresses for all girls. 

I hope everyone returns to the Summer 
term having enjoyed a good Easter break. 

 

 

Well done to all the children who attended Year 6 holiday sessions.  I 

hope this helped with your revision. 

 

The window for Key Stage 1 SATS to start opens 
next Tuesday and then Key Stage 2 SATS begin the 
week after .  Please ensure that your children are 
having plenty of sleep and are in school.  Year 6 
children can take advantage of the breakfast classes provided for them.  This 
extra support has proved to be of great value in previous years. 

 

 

Please note the whole school will be closed for the 

General Election on Thursday 8th June due to the 

numbers of people expected on site etc.  Sorry for the 
short notice but as you will be aware it is unavoidable. 

 

To receive via email please send a 

message to: 

                   admin3302@welearn365.com 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 

 *Upper School Mathletics Yr 5 
& Yr 6 3:15 - 4:15 
 
 
 

 
 
 

*Yr 2 - Yr 6  Gym Club  3:00 - 
4:30 
(in the lower school hall) 
 
NO DRAMA CLUB 
 
 
 

 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES - We will be adding more activities to the list below through the weeks, please keep your eyes 
peeled for any activity your child may like to join in with. 

Sunday 14th May at Butterworth 

Hall, Warwick Arts Centre 6:30PM 
Coventry, Kenilworth, Nuneaton & 
Warwickshire Gang Shows raising money for 
Action for Children. 

Tickets available online: 

www.ticketsource.co.uk/4GangShows 

Or call: 

07881 518760 

 

 

 

This years Active Kids campaign 
finishes soon, please send in any 

remaining vouchers by 2nd May.   

 

 

 

Music Tuition (Years 2-6) 

If you would like to go on the waiting 

list for guitar, violin, keyboard, 

woodwind and drums please contact 

the school office.  Any children 

currently in Year 1 can add their 

names to the waiting list for when 

they start Year 2. 

Sunday 30th April &  

Monday 1st May 

There's tons to do at 

Stratford Festival of Motoring, which is free for 

spectators.  Events on the day include Wacky Races or 

children, displays of old and new cars, vintage mobile 

cinema, treasure hunt, bouncy castle plus lots more!  

For more information: 

http://www.stratforward.co.uk/events/stratford-

festival-of-motoring/whats-on 


